
 

Hosting an exchange student can be 

a truly rewarding experience for the 

whole family 
 

Welcome a new family member into your home 
 

 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED 2020 
 

✓ Experience a foreign culture firsthand 

✓ Be exposed to a new language at home 

✓ Rediscover and share the beauty of 

Australia 

✓ Develop friendships that last a lifetime 
 

We have a wonderful group of students 

arriving in May, July and August 2020 for 3, 5 

or 10 months and are excitedly waiting to hear 

news of their host family in Australia.   
 

All students have a wide range of interests and 

hobbies. 
 

If your family can offer a friendly, supportive and 

caring home environment, contact us today  

1300 135 331 or info@studentexchange.org.au   
 

www.studentexchange.org.au/hosting 
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